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                                                 “Sharing God’s Message of Hope in Action” 
 

Dear Friends, 
 
As the month of October winds down we’re praising God for His many 
blessings and provisions. He’s so faithful to provide for the things He’s 
called us to do together in Peru, India and beyond.  Recently, by God's 
grace and with your help we were able to do the following. 

 
• Put windows in the church in Costa Azul (Lima, Peru).  We built 

this church a few years ago in this poor area and now this building 
is in use for ministry 5-6 days a week. 

• Put windows in the side roof/ceiling at Hearts on Fire Bible School 
in Lima, Peru.  
It was really cold in the main classroom without these windows as 
the winds from the Pacific Ocean blew through in the winter time. 
They don’t need coats for class anymore! 

• The walls and floor were completed in the orphanage in Kitgum, 
Africa where Katie worked this summer with Missionary Ventures.  
What a blessing to help the orphans get into their new home. 
Cement was donated to get this orphanage completed with the 
extra funds from your donations for mattresses.  

• Funds were donated to put in the roof in the Lomas de 
Carabayllo/Puente Piedra Feeding Center in Peru.  Construction 
begins this week.  Thank you Peoples Christian Fellowship for your 
gift towards this need. 

• Funds were donated to meet the budget for the Peru Christmas 
Blessing Project which will provide gifts for 1,500 children this 
Christmas.  A special thank you to those who gave towards this 
project and special thanks to International Church of God in 
Charleston, SC and Peoples Christian Fellowship of Bradford, PA. 

 
Please keep us in prayer this month as I prepare to return to Peru in 
December to teach at the Bible School, to look at new opportunities for 
Feeding Centers and to meet with the pastors about the Peru Christmas Blessing Project.  Also, please 
pray in regards to the $1,350 needed to provide a new set of clothes for the 135 children in the 
slum school in Delhi, India that is operated by DC and Sonja Kaushal.                                                         
       
                          

 In His Service,             
 
                      

                                                                                   


